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Kofu Plant

Research and development of motor 
electronics with particular focus on 
control circuit are carried out here, 
along with development of 
manufacturing technology.

Tsukuba Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
stepping motors, AC servo motors, 
controllers.

Kashiwa Plant

Research and development on the ideal 
accessories and peripheral equipment 
for every product.

Oriental Motor Corporate Overview
Company Name: ORIENTAL MOTOR CO., LTD.

Founded: 1885

Incorporated: 1950

President: Yoshio Kuraishi

Capital: 4,000 Million Yen

Sales for 2010 (March, 2011): 39,857 Million Yen

Number of Employees (March, 2011): 2,006

Company Activities:  Manufacture and sale of small electric motors, 

motion control systems and fan motors.

Major Banks:  The Chiba Bank, Ltd.

The Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation

The Hyakujushi Bank, Ltd. The Mizuho Bank, Ltd.

The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd.

The Shonai Bank, Ltd.

The Joyo Bank, Ltd.  The Toho Bank, Ltd.

The Akita Bank, Ltd.

Head Office: 4-8-1, Higashiueno, Taito-ku, Tokyo, 110-8536, Japan

Technical Center and Manufacturing Plants: 

 Manufacturing Technology Center Tsuruoka-Chuo Plant

 Tsuruoka-Nishi Plant Tsuruoka-Higashi Plant

 Soma Plant Tsukuba Plant

 Tsuchiura Plant Kashiwa Plant

 Toyoshiki Plant Kofu Plant

 Takamatsu-Kozai Plant Takamatsu-Tarumi Plant

Toyoshiki Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
motors and cables, and evaluating, 
analyzing and measuring various 
products.

Tsuruoka-Chuo Plant

Development of standard AC 
motors and brushless motors, and 
manufacturing of control circuits are 
carried out here. 

Tsuruoka-Nishi Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
standard AC motors, brushless motors 
and gearheads are carried out here.

Tsuruoka-Higashi 
Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
cooling fans are carried out here.

Tsuchiura Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
gearheads and motorized actuators.

Takamatsu-Kozai 
Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
stepping motors are carried out here.

Takamatsu-Tarumi Plant

Manufacturing of stepping motors are 
carried out here.

Soma Plant

Development and manufacturing of 
stepping motors and control circuits 
are carried out here.


